

Northside Primary School

Newsletter

28th January 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,



We have all been working so hard in school that January is drawing to a close in the blink of an eye! I have just come in from playing Mr. Pott's Friday lunchtime dodgeball on the yard and seeing the children's happy, smiling faces. We look forward to adding some more games to playtimes and lunchtimes over the next few weeks.

Kind regards, Mrs. McDowell **CET Headteacher**





CLASS DOJO ClassDojo



We use Class Dojo as a communication platform to share school information with parents. Please ensure you are connected, if you have any problems, please contact the school office.

FACEBOOK PAGE

Please like our page on Facebook, @NorthsidePrimary. We share information about the children and the school, and would love for you to be part of the community. Please either like/share/comment on our posts

ADMISSIONS FOR 2022 ARE OPEN

If you know anyone looking for a school with a friendly and engaging learning environment, for their child in 2022, please ask them to call in, have a look around and meet our friendly staff. Please give us a call on 01900 62255 – We would love to meet you! The deadline for admissions has past but we can still accept applications after this point.

'Strive For Five'

Please continue to read with your child daily. Reading and sharing stories at home regularly is vital to children's reading development. Your child's reading book and record needs to be brought to school every day. Please sign the record when you share reading at home. If you require a replacement reading record, please contact the school office.

PE Days

Children should continue to wear their PE kit for school on PE days

PE days this half term are as follows;

- ✓ Class 1: Friday
- ✓ Class 2: Monday & Thursdays
- ✓ Class 3: Tuesday & Thursday

Please ensure that earrings are removed on these days.





Northside Primary School

Newsletter

Uniform Reminder

Please ensure all children are wearing the correct uniform;

- ✓ White or red polo shirt, white shirt/blouse
- ✓ Red sweatshirt or cardigan
- ✓ Black or grey trousers (No leggings, joggers or tracksuit bottoms)
- ✓ Black or grey skirt/pinafore
- ✓ Black or brown shoes No trainers
- ✓ No make up or nail varnish should be worn
- ✓ Long hair should be tied back If you would like order any uniform, please contact the school office

Toys In School

As a reminder, toys of any kind should not be brought into school.

Safer Internet For Children

From gaming and chat, to streaming and video, young people are shaping the interactive entertainment spaces they are a part of. Safer Internet Day 2022 celebrates young people's role in creating a safer internet, whether that is whilst gaming and creating content, or interacting with their friends and peers.

Upcoming dates



8th February Safer Internet Day

11th February School finishes for half term

21st February School Reopens 3rd March World Book Day

7th March **National Careers Week**

18th March Red Nose Day

Farewell Mr 'G'

This week we have said goodbye to our teaching assistant apprentice, Mr 'G' Giagnoni.

I know that we will all wish him well in the future and thank him for his hard work.

Mobile Phones

If your child needs to bring their mobile phone to school they must hand it to the office in the morning, they will be returned at the end of day

Attendance Heroes

Well done to this week's attendance heroes.

Class 3 have the highest attendance this week.



Lunchtime Top Table



This week's attendance

Class 1: 81.62% **Class 2:** 68.67%

Class 3: 84.94%

Whole school: 79.63%

National benchmark: 96.6%



Stars of the week

Class 1: Amani & Boe

Class 2: Bobby

Class 3: Tommy



Well done!!



